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To all CNMI Cannabis Licensees  
 
Subject: Weights and Measures License 
 
Dear CNMI Cannabis Licensees: 
 
This letter serves to inform all licensed marijuana business establishments on its responsibility 
to adhere and remain compliant with CNMI laws and the CNMI Cannabis Commission Rules, 
Regulations and Policies.  In this regard, 4 CMC §5422 and §5429 of the Commonwealth 
Code cites the administration, enforcement, and standards of weights and measures.  Any 
individual or entity conducting business in the CNMI by means of weights and measures 
apparatuses for commercial use requires a Weights and Measures License from the 
Department of Commerce, Division of Enforcement and Compliance. 
 
Additional information and application for a Weights and Measures license can be found using 
the following link from the CNMI Department of Commerce, 
https://commerce.gov.mp/divisions/enforcement.  
 
If you have not already done so, please proceed with obtaining your Weights and Measures 
License, and immediately upon your receipt, provide a copy to the Commission.  Failure to 
comply with the requirements set forth in the statute may be cause for an enforceable action 
by the Commission. 
 
If you have any questions or require further explanation on the above-mentioned license, 
please contact the Enforcement and Compliance Division, Office of Weights and Measures 
Section, at (670) 488-1005, or by email at cnmi.enforcement@commerce.gov.mp. 
 
Your understanding and cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
Best Regards, 

   Division of Enforcement & Investigations 
CNMI CANNABIS COMMISSION 
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